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The Consul General, US Consulate, Kolkata, Ms Helen LaFave called on 

the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at Raj 

Bhawan, Itanagar on 4th November 2014. It was a courtesy call. 

In the meting, they discussed various matters of mutual interest and 

avenues for mutual benefits. They also discussed on scope for socio-

economic initiatives.  

The Governor emphasized on exchange programmes for students and 

study tours for officials and entrepreneurs especially in the field of 

technology, tourism and horticulture. 

While drawing historical link of the region with United States of America 

during the Second World War, the Governor highlighted on Stilwell Road, 

War Cemetery at Jairampur in Changlang District and discoveries of 

wreckages of US aircrafts in different parts of the State.  

Secretary to Governor Shri Shurbir Singh was present in the meeting.  
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